
From: Routh, Billy <brouth@hsbcopperdome.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/22/2014 11:00:27 AM
Subject: RE: RGA

He told us. Said y'all were delightful! Thanks so much Katherine -  we'll let you know. Hope you're having an 
awesome summer!

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, July 22, 2014 10:58 AM
To: Routh, Billy
Subject: RE: RGA

Billy,
As a follow up - I just wanted to let you know we met Marshall at the RGA retreat. 
Please let us know if you need anything.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

From: Routh, Billy [mailto:brouth@hsbcopperdome.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 17, 2014 7:42 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine; Haltiwanger, Katherine
Cc: Marisa Crawford (marisa_crawford@yahoo.com)
Subject: RGA

Hey!

We have a new client, Babcock and Wilcox, that will be attending RGA next week in California. Marisa tells me y'all 
will both be there. Our contact Marshall Cohen would like to meet you both as B&W is ramping up their SC presence. 
They are a global nuclear company that has been working at SRS for some time and is looking to grow their role in 

that space. We have given your names to Marshall. I'd appreciate your keeping an eye out for him while you are 
there. Many thanks!

Billy

http://www.babcock.com/Pages/default.aspx

Billy Routh | Copper Dome Strategies, LLC

1201 Main Street, 22nd Floor (29201) | Post Office Box 11889 (29211) | Columbia, South Carolina 
Phone: 803.779.3080 | Fax: 803.765.1243 | Direct: 803.540.7736 | Mobile: 803.206.8740

website | bio | map | email

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and may contain information which 
is legally privileged or otherwise exempt from disclosure. They are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to 
whom this e-mail is addressed. If you are not one of the named recipients or otherwise have reason to believe that you have 
received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender and delete this message immediately from your
computer. Any other use, retention, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited.
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IRS CIRCULAR 230 NOTICE: Internal Revenue Service regulations generally provide that, for the purpose of avoiding
federal tax penalties, a taxpayer may rely only on formal written advice meeting specific requirements. Any tax advice in this 
message, or in any attachment to this message, does not meet those requirements. Accordingly, any such tax advice was 
not intended or written to be used, and it cannot be used, for the purpose of avoiding federal tax penalties that may be
imposed on you or for the purpose of promoting, marketing or recommending to another party any tax-related matters.


